

## Final DSAC Meeting 5/7/2021

### Members in Attendance:

Sierra LaRue  
Morgan Millitaire  
Maddy Kling  
Abby Allison  
Sindell Perez Fuentes  
Payton Lauer  
Taryn Santeramo  
Ruthie Dickson  
Kourtney Yadao  
Kaela Reed

- **Orders of business:**
- **Introductions**
- 
- **May Event**
  - May event in collab with capstone
  - DATE: Friday May 14, 2021 in the afternoon at 2:00 or 2:30?
  - Abby will email capstone seniors
  - Create a poll, date may change depending on capstone senior availability.
  - Need a game for the event - Two Truths and a Lie?
  - **Scattergories?** Unscramble?
  - Prize coupon for a free donut
  -
- **Student Showcase**
  - It is a good idea only if people decide/know that they want their pieces in the show
  - Good for student director credit
  - Make the showcase informal - No approval, no auditions
  - If you are in the concert you should also have the opportunity to be in the showcase
  - Open mic event in place of a showcase with other art majors
  - Revise the handbook - Students are only allowed to choreograph one piece per semester. Change it so students can choreograph one piece per show.
  - Sierra will email Madeline about revisions.
  - Student run and organize it and run it all together
  - Who wants to lead the showcase?
- 
- **Student Advisory Committee**

- Mandating vaccinations
- Eliminating social distancing (across the floors, more people)
- Masks still required
- New tap studio!
- Coffee shop in the UCA or food trucks? To improve student life, ideas for location?
- Ideas for Sierra to take to Dan
  - Coffee shop should have later hours or all hours
  - Opens up work studies
  - Fill vending machines more often
  - Extension of Sweet Sensation or Morgan's Grind
- 
- - **Class Representatives**
  - - Replacement of Barre buddy and Mentor
  - - Connect all of the dance student classes
  - - A system for students to bring their concerns and ideas to DSAC and the dance department
- 
- - **Dance Club**
  - - Main goal is to combine Dance Club and DSAC
  - - Dance Club responsibility will fall under Vice President
  - - Registration for Dance Club went through
  - - Juddy and Madeline will be faculty advisors for Dance Club
  - - Judy will email SLiCE to combine the SOFA accounts
  - - Schedule Dance club class before the DSAC meeting and encourage people to come and talk about what classes they'd like to take.
  -
- 
- - **Fundraising Idea**
  - - Dance apparel
  - - Rita's Ice "That would be a sweet way to enter the semester" - In August
  - - Fall clean up with the SLiCE office
  - - Ask for donations and give back to the community (Dance Organization)
  - - Roundups for programs
  - - Outreach/Getting involved with the SLiCE office
  - - Boxes for donations for showcase or dance programs or split between theater, dance, and music.
- - **Weekly Email**
  - - Schedule so we each get 3 weeks and Sierra gets 4